
UNITED STATES
 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

August 20, 2010 

Mr. Paul A. Harden 
Site Vice President 
FirstEnergy Nuclear Operating Company 
Beaver Valley Power Station 
Mail Stop A-BV-SEB1 
P.O. Box 4, Route 168 
Shippingport, PA 15077 

SUBJECT:	 BEAVER VALLEY POWER STATION, UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2 - WITHDRAWAL 
OF THE CYBER SECURITY PLAN LICENSE AMENDMENT REQUEST 
(TAC NOS. ME2867 AND ME2868) 

Dear Mr. Harden: 

By letter dated November 23,2009 (Agencywide Documents Access and Management 
System (ADAMS) Accession No. ML093310300), you submitted a license amendment 
request (LAR) for the Renewed Facility Operating Licenses for Beaver Valley Power 
Station, Unit Nos. 1 and 2. The proposed LAR included the cyber security plan, proposed 
changes to Section 2 of the Renewed Facility Operating License, and a proposed Cyber 
Security Plan Implementation Schedule. Subsequently, by letter dated July 22,2010 
(ADAMS Accession No. ML102080034), you withdrew the amendment request. 

The purpose of this letter is to advise that the above-cited application is being treated as 
withdrawn. 

Sincerely, 

Nadiyah S. Morgan, Project Manager 
Plant Licensing Branch 1-1 
Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket Nos. 50-334 and 50-412 

cc: Distribution via Listserv 
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IRA! 

Nadiyah S. Morgan, Project Manager 
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